
Rotary Camp Florida Saturday Camp Expo   

Rotarians and family members enjoyed a beautiful day at Rotarys Camp Florida in Brandon last Saturday. David & Lin-

da Allen, Yvonne & Kevin Fay, Jim & Starlyn Fikkert, Tami Scheele, David Sideri, Janet & Mike Waddell, Kenny 

Krauss and President Joe Minarik joined forces to fix food for the “Come Check out Rotarys Camp Florida” day for 

prospective Autism students who might be interested in attending a weekend camp the first weekend in April 2019. 

They cooked hamburgers, hot dogs and brats, and prepared baked beans, potato salad and coleslaw. The light turnout 

to see the camp was disappointing, but with better advertising, we hope to fill the camp for the April Weekend. Rota-

ry Camp Florida’s superintendent Liz Fields, USF CARD  

representative Christine Rover and Project Manager Peggie Sherry talked with the families who attended, explaining 

the camp and what to expect in April. The families enjoyed the day and are looking    forward to the Autism Camp. 

They all said they would recommend the camp to their Autism family friends.  Peggie’s motto is “Autism is Serious – 

Autism Camp is Serious FUN! from 9 am to 3 pm.) We  provided food for Autism students, their 

parents and families, as they decide whether the Autism Camp Weekend will meet their 


